

Dear GRAND PRIX Racing Driver:

Congratulations on your success in matching or beating our Driving Team Membership times! You are now a member of the Activision Grand Prix Driving team, and we are enclosing your official team emblem.

We have added your name to our mailing list and will keep you informed on new Activision game cartridges as they become available. You will also be receiving the quarterly Activision Newsletter so that you can read about the experiences of our other video game fans around the country.

Thank you for writing to share your accomplishments with us. We hope you will try for membership in our other clubs and that you'll write and tell us about your experiences with our other video games.

Cordially,

Jan Marsella

Customer Relations

JM Enclosure

P.S. Please read enclosed Heat Seal Instructions carefully. Children should not attempt to heal seal the patch to clothing. Improper use of an iron(or related appliance) may result in damage to clothing or bodily harm. The patch may also be sewn to fabrics.